
 

CITY COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

DEPARTMENT: Commission 

DATE: June 11, 2024 

SUBJECT: Discussion on limitations on offering water connection services to non-city 
commercial or multifamily properties. - Commissioner Shrouder 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Commissioner Shrouder is requesting a discussion on limiting the offering of water connection 
services to non-city commercial or multifamily properties.  
 
BACKGROUND OF ITEM: 
The Code currently states: 
 
Sec. 19-101. Customers outside of city limits. 
Customers outside of the corporate limits of the City receiving service shall, in addition to the 
rates set, pay a surcharge of no less than 25 percent of the bill before the addition of the 
surcharge or such greater amount authorized by general law and established by resolution of the 
City Commission. 
 
ANALYSIS: 
N/A 
 
STRATEGIC PLAN: 
N/A 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
N/A 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
N/A 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Sec. 19-101 Code of Ordinances 


